

9/11/22 6:30pm HYHA Board Mtg

Present: Bret, Steve, Amanda, Dominique (MAHA rep), Jenna, Chad, Hans, Shawn, Kasey
guests: Chris Herring, Kari, Alina

Approval of minutes: 8/14/22 - passed

Financials – Kaare absent, no report

Concession Report- no report

Rink report:

paint has shown up. New zam blades came too. Will send out info to help when it gets closer to put in ice. Lewis Heating came and tested heater while they were putting in ventilation. Nothing else new. work party if needed to move banners and such, maybe 9/18

Dates: lines should be able to put in 10/1.

Reports:

MAHA- turned in commitments and bond forms Friday night. State tournament dates were forwarded, scheduling meetings are zoom the week of the 26th. Next MAHA zoom meeting is the Sept 21st, Summit meeting is Oct 15, with camp 14-16. Dom gave out dates of state tourneys, locations will be awarded at summit meeting.

Referee—nothing new

Coaching Committee – Pete will be getting back to Bret tomorrow regarding coaching clinics. Still planning on having a coach meeting (all coaches) on Sept 24th.

Safe Sport – Brian will have winter conflicts this year, and would be willing to have someone else take over if they can find someone.

Registrar -- handed out numbers as of this afternoon. Girls may be the only team that will be difficult to build the team.

Fundraising – banquet- letters will go out in the next couple days; masse mail was sent to families and businesses donations. New games. Cash Calendars – tickets are available. Run through hockey season, would like to assign teams a month to sell 300 tickets., will see how this month works to decide if we have teams take a month. Festival Days craft show at mall, sell tickets. Jenna would like a key for the gear room for the month of October to hold banquet items. Did finally settled up for 2019 banquet, still owe Nick Wood his on-ice Calgary package from 2019.

New locker-room – Lewis installed ventilation.

OLD-

Lewistown- girls playing in great falls. There is a 8U that did sign up here.

Credit Cards in concession– n/a

Volunteer Points—no new ideas.. Amanda will be at all parents meetings to explain new system

Scheduling -- WHO-- HS Dom/shawn; 10U Chad/Mardy ; 12U Alina; 14U Chris/Rhea ; Girls
Amanda/Chris

Performance Edge Camp – willing to 6/7/8 year old's but cap at 30 kids; 10U and 12U separate sessions;
14U and HS together. Have a fun skate Friday night?? Sunday will be jamb packed so he can make the
border. Should possibly have a schedule this week. Shawn- when he talked to him, he asked if we were
having him come twice a month.

Girls – Chris would like an Adult/19U girls have a fun practice together after their practice on Monday or
Tuesday.

Practice schedule- any changes or keep the same. Keep the same

Guests –n/a

Curlers – n/a

Team managers – Alina- asked about points, and if it's going to be a work in progress.

Move to adjourn – chad

8:05pm

Kari Riley